
	

	
 
 

Wednesday 30th December 2020 
 
 
 
The Council has arranged for a mass screening programme to take 
place before students return to school.  
 
Mass testing will take place at Charlton Athletic Football Club on 2nd, 
3rd and 4th January 2021. 
  
Those eligible for the testing are: 
  

1. Young People in Year 11 and Year 13 attending school in Royal 
Greenwich 
 

2. Secondary-aged children of critical workers who are returning to 
school in Royal Greenwich 

 
3. Secondary-aged vulnerable children who are returning to school 

in Royal Greenwich 
 

4. Young people attending alternative provisions in Royal 
Greenwich 

 
5. All staff working in secondary schools in Royal Greenwich 

 
 
To book an appointment visit  
https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/school-covid-tests 
  
You do not need to have symptoms to be tested. 
 
https://www.royalgreenwich.gov.uk/news/article/1762/mass_covid-
19_testing_for_secondary_pupils_and_staff  
	


